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We have loved our craft in tweenies at the moment we have been sticking, painting, 
mark making and cutting to create beautiful masterpieces for all of you at home. All 
of the children’s artwork does go into a scrapbook and when these are full they are 
sent home. However if you would like us to send pieces home every now and then 
then please let one of us know  Also if you see any nice ideas of craft then we 
would love to hear it as we are always up for new ideas.  

As the weather is getting 
colder please can I 
remind you all to bring in 
named suitable clothing 
such as Winter Coats, 
hats, scarves and gloves. 
As we do still go outside 
in all weathers.  

Dates to remember: 

Thanksgiving: 28th November 
St Andrews day :30th 
November 

Christmas Jumper day: 12th 
December 

End of term:20th December 
Christmas day: 25th 
December 

Hanukkah: 25th December- 
2nd January 

Beginning of term: 
6thJanuary 

 

 E-Safety tip: It is important that when children of 
any age are using a Device that is linked to the 
internet that they are in the same room as you so 
that you are able to see and hear what they are 
doing. Keeping everyone safe   

We had so much fun Raising money 
for children in need in the 
Tweenies room. We showed off our 
best moves while having our Peppa 
and Pudsey party while dressed up 
in our best clothes. We created 
spotty biscuits and enjoyed a 
lovely Banquet of party food. 

The Nursery Raised £65.40 for 
children in need   

Love From 

Rhea and Laura. 

Communication Tip  

Speak slowly and clearly and keep it 
simple. Respond to your child's 
gestures. Gestures are an important 
part of language development. 



 

 


